
Safer Road Watch Volunteers

A number of councillors have passed the vetting to become Safer Road Watch volunteers. This will 
allow the volunteers to undertake speed monitoring within the village and report speeding vehicles 
to Merseyside Police who will issue warning letters.

It is hoped that regular monitoring of vehicles will result in a change in the driving  habits occurring
around the village.

Unfortunately the current Covid lockdown prevents training taking place but it is hoped that it will 
be completed early next year.


